
MAKE A SUBMISSION ON THE 

THERAPUETIC PRODUCTS BILL 

The Therapeutic Products Bill was introduced into Parliament on 30 November 2022 and its 

first reading was on 14 December 2022.  

Unless changes are made to exclude rongoa, both rongoa rākau and elements of rongoā 

practice will be regulated by the Bill, under the rules for natural health products.  

Here is a basic Guide to Rongoa In the Therapeutic Products Bill, produced by Te Aka Whai 

Ora.  https://www.teakawhaiora.nz/assets/Uploads/MHA-specific/221213-Guide-to-

rongoa-in-the-Therapeutic-Products-Bill.pdf.  A google search will result in many other 

sources of information about the Bill. 

The Therapeutic Products Bill is now open for submissions and the Select Committee has 

been named. 

Please click on this link to make a submission: https://www.parliament.nz/en/pb/sc/make-

a-submission/document/53SCHE_SCF_BILL_130084/therapeutic-products-bill 

It is important that your voice is heard on this matter. 

The closing date for submissions is 11.59pm, Wednesday, 15 February 2023. 
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